McCord Square Invesiments, LLC
2700 W. Main St., Greenfield, IN 46140

August 4, 2022

VIA EMAIL:

Ron Crider

Town of McCordsville
6280 W 800
McCordsville IN 46055
rerider@mccordsville.org

RE: Sewer Service
Premises: 7623 N 600 W
7637 N 600 W
7663 N 600 W

Mr. Crider:

Denney Companies has completed its work at the above-listed premises, including the three
sewer cut/caps. It is our understanding the sewer work has been inspected by the Town of
McCordsville and approved. Please consider this letter our formal request that the sewer,
stormwater, and trash bills to the above-listed premises stop as of August 2, 2022. Please
do not hesitate to reach out for any additional questions or concerns. Thank you.

McCord Square Investments, LLC



